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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 12, 1893 
 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 
 In reply to your letter of the 11th instant, stating that the United States Marshal is about to 
lock up the Cochran house and leave it uncared for until the sale some weeks hence, and 
suggesting that some person be left in charge of the premises, and inquiring whether payment for 
such services could not be made from your appropriation for contingent expenses, you are 
informed that this would not be a proper charge against any of the appropriations for your mint. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Acting Director of the Mint. 
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